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Free Mammogram Screening on October 24th!
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ISSUE: HEALTH, WOMEN'S HEALTH 

According to the National Cancer Institute, 1 in 8 women will be diagnosed with Breast

Cancer in their lifetime.

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness month and it is very important that women

take the time to get tested.  That is why Senator Boyle has partnered with Project Renewal

and Scanvan to co-host a free Mammogram Screening for women forty and older who have

not been tested within the last year.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/womens-health


Here are the details:

Free Mammogram Screening

Thursday, October 24, 2013

By Appointment Only

Starting at 10:00am

Connetquot Public Library

760 Ocean Avenue, Bohemia

 

To schedule your required appointment or if you have any further questions, please contact

Senator Boyle's District Office at (631) 665-2311.


